
& SEQUOMRH FUELEA OfNERAL A10MICS COMPANY

' RE: 9425-N

February 25, 1994

Certified Mail
Return Receipt' Requested

Mr. Robert M.' Bernero, Director
Office of Nuclear' Material Safety-and Safeguards ,

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555 ,

'
Subject: License SUB-1010; Docket No. 40-8027

organizational Changes

Dear Mr. Bernero:.

This letter is to inform you of recent changes to Sequoyah Fuels
Corporation's (SFC'c) Board of Directors 'and operational staff. At
the quarterly meeting of the SFC Board of Directors' held on
February 15, 1994, Mr. Reau Graves was ratified as Chairman of the
Board and Chief Executive Officer of SFC. Mr. Paul Bissonnette was ,

named to the. Nuclear / Environmental Committee. ,

Also, Mr. John Dietrich has-resigned as Vice President,-Technical
Services at'SFC effective February 25, 1994. The SFC organization
has been changed to reflect Mr. Dietrich's resignation, as well as
other administrative changes in the organization. Mr. Craig Harlin
has been named as Director of Regulatory Affairs, and will assume
the responsibilities previously held by Mr. Dietrich. Mr. Bill
Reid will assume the responsibilities as Manager, Nuclear

.';Licensing.

Should you have any questions concerning these changes, please
contact me at (918) 489-3390, or Craig Harlin at (918) 489-3386.

Sincerely,

sn k i

ns e. o)John H. Ellis .

President |
.=

xc: L.J. Callan, NRC Region IV
James C. Shepherd, NRC NMSS/LLDR
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